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Pre-Enrollment is 

Just Around the Corner

Enrollment packets for Camp CDC, our 

summer program, and the 2019-2020 School 

Year will be available in February in both 

offices.  Your February newsletter will still 

be sent electronicly.    

Pre-enrollment for families currently in the 

program and church members will take place 

in February.  Your tuition must be paid in full 

and current in order to enroll.  Open 

enrollment for families not currently enrolled 

in the program will be in March.  Remember, 

we enroll for summer and the next school year 

at the same time.
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2018 Tax Statement
Please contact Amber Brooks if you need a 2018 

Accounts Receivable Statement for tax or payroll 
purposes.  We can send these through email or you may 
call and request a statement in the morning to be ready 
for you to pick up in the office that afternoon.  This will 

save on postage expense.

Dates to 
 Remember

Jan 7             CDC Resumes  
Jan 11           Tuition Due       
Jan 21           Prof Day EPS   
   CDC will be CLOSED 
Jan 17 & 29   Pizza/T-Shirt       
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Has Something 

Changed?

a new address 

a new cell number 

a new work number 

a cancellation of your home 

phone number 

a new email address 

new emergency contact name 

and number  

updated vaccinations 

a sibling to add to your child's 

enrollment form 

Do you have... 

We need to have all current 

information on file.  

If there have been any changes 

please stop by the office and let us 

know. 

SPEECH & HEARING
SCREENINGS

Representatives from the UCO
Speech & Hearing Clinic will be at
CDC February 25-28 to conduct
speech, hearing, and language
screenings for children in the

Explorers and up.  The service is
free and a written report will be

available to parents soon after the
screenings. Parental permission

forms for testing are required and
will be handed out in the

classrooms. For children younger
than Explorers, we suggest you

contact Sooner Start for questions
regarding speech and/or hearing.

Tuition Deadline 

Extended

Due to the holiday break, 

tuition for January will 

be due on  

Friday, January 11th. 

All tuition received after 

that date will be subject 

to a $10.00 late fee.

Remember to check your local 

TV stations during bad 

weather. CDC will follow 

Edmond Public Schools on 

closings.  We are hoping for a 

mild winter!

BAD WEATHER


